Mt. Storm Lake – April 25, 2010

On April 25, 2010, thirteen teams from the Tri-State Bass Circuit competed on Mt. Storm Lake for their first event of the year.  And for my first time, Mt. Storm met us with sunshine, not snow, wind and pouring rain!
All teams weighed in fish at the end of the day and ten five fish limits crossed the scales.  The anglers reported using tubes, jigs and jerkbaits to lure the bass into biting.

Finishing first was the team of Terry and Brad Weese with five bass that weighted 7.38 pounds.  Coming in second was Jake Fazenbaker and Larry Beckman with 7.28 pounds, anchored by the Ampz Big Bass of the tournament, a 3.41 pound largemouth.  The team of Danny Adams and Mickey Shaffer has a 2.50 pound bass, which was good for the prize of second Big Bass.

We would like to personally thank our team of volunteers, Donna and Ron DeWitt for their assistance and endless support in this tournament and with the Tri-State Bass Circuit.  Kudos as well to TJ Riley!

We would also like to thank our circuit sponsors for their support, Miller Autoparts, Allegany Motor & Pump Service, Sure Life – Please Release Me, Carquest – Frostburg Md, Potomac River Custom Baits, and Willetts Systems, Inc.
